
 
“A New Facility, Better Service - Princeton Town Hall” 
 
 
Outline of Need: 
 
Serving a population of approximately 1,200, the Town of Princeton operations occurred 
within the walls of a 58 year old building that was inadequate to house the necessary 
personnel of the Town and the Police Department. Even though the building had several 
face-lifts over the years, the roof still leaked and the building did not have a storage or 
evidence room. With maintenance problems and hazards becoming insurmountable, the 
only solution was to build a new town hall. 
 
 
How Rural Development Helped: 
 
Through USDA Rural Development’s 
Community Facilities Program, the Town 
of Princeton was awarded a grant in the 
amount of $300,000 and a low interest loan 
of $600,000. Rural Development’s funding 
allowed the Town of Princeton to purchase 
land, upon which to construct the new town 
hall and enhance the Police Department’s                                  
ability to service the citizens of Princeton. 
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The Results: 
 
The new facility provided adequate space for the Town Hall employees and Police 
Department, as well as a new secure evidence room. The Town Hall was dedicated to the 
service of the citizens of Princeton and to ensure that Princeton remains, as their mission 
states; a “Peaceful, Pleasant, Progressive, 
and Proud” town. 
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